
  
   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

SPANISH FILM STUDY DAY - Friday 9th December 2016 

 

Due to higher than anticipated demand for this trip and the non-availability of a second minibus, we will 

have to book a small coach at an additional cost of £11.20 per student. 

 

I regret this inconvenience which is a consequence of the popularity of this extremely useful study day, but 

having considered all options, this is the least expensive way for all the students to travel safely to London. 

The coach will be leaving school at 07:45 am, please could we meet at school at 07:30am. We are expected 

to return at approximately 5:30pm. 

 

Deadline for payment: Friday 9th December 2016. Please pay online via www.scopay.com  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

FC Matthews  

Spanish Department  

 

http://www.scopay.com/

